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Torian Resources Limited (ASX: TNR) – Suspension from 
Official Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Torian Resources Limited (‘TNR’) will be suspended from quotation immediately under Listing 
Rule 17.2, at the request of TNR, pending the release of an announcement. 

Issued by 

Penelope Reid 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
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Request for Voluntary Suspension 

Torian Resources Limited (Company) refers to the trading halt granted by ASX on Friday, 20 September 

2019 until the commencement of trading on Tuesday, 24 September 2019.  

The trading halt was requested to enable the Company to manage its continuous disclosure obligations 

with respect to a potential farm-out and joint venture agreement of its Zuleika and Credo projects. 

In accordance with listing rule 17.2 the Company provides the following information: 

1. The reason for the voluntary suspension is to enable the Company to manage its continuous 

disclosure obligations with respect to a farm-out and joint venture agreement. 

2. The Company requests the voluntary suspension until the earlier of: 

a. the release of an announcement with respect to the potential transport joint venture; or 

b. the commencement of normal trading on Wednesday, 25 September 2019. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Matthew Foy 

Company Secretary 

info@torianresources.com.au 
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